
 

 

To: BSMSIWG and NSMSIWG members 

Subject: Joint BSMSIWG/NSMSIWG meeting in Hamburg, Germany 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The Chairs of the North Sea MSI Working Group (NSMSIWG) and the Baltic Sea MSI Working 

Group (BSMSIWG) are pleased to invite you to the first joint meeting of both groups. 

The meeting will be held in person on 7th and 8th October 2025 and will be hosted by the 

German Federal Maritime and Hydrographic Agency (BSH). 

All relevant details regarding the meeting venue and travel information can be found in the 

logistical information provided by BSH and attached to the invitation email. The documents 

are also available on the BSMSIWG website. 

Participants are kindly requested to arrive at the venue by 08:00 local time on 7th October 

for registration. The meeting will commence promptly at 09:00. 

You are kindly invited to submit proposals for agenda items. The final agenda will be shared 

in due course. 

We kindly ask that you to respond with confirmation of your attendance by emailing 

george.goody@ukho.gov.uk and johan.bultzingslowen@sjofartsverket.se by September 1st 

2025.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

George Goody   Johan von Bültzingslöwen 
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